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Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.

Plans for Gymnasium BuildingDear Sir Arthur; Re;
Our small committee has been at work developing 

the data on which the plans will be based for the Gymnasium 
Building and proposed rink,
selected from among those which will have been submitted in the 
competition for architects* plans.

As you know, these plans will be

In its work, the committee finds that very 
important consideration has to be taken of the policy of the 
University in certain matters, and therefore I have been asked 
to write placing the following questions before you.

Is it correct to assume that the policy of the 
Board of Governors, in regard to the growth of 
the University, will be as described in Mr, Beatty's 
speech at the Graduates' Reunion, ("The McGill News," 
December 1931, p, 41); or what is the opinion of the 
Board of Governors as to the future development of the 
University? Will it be the policy to limit the number 
of the student body to its present size with improvement 
in the quality of students; or will it be the policy to 
develop the graduate faculty with the resulting increase 
in the number of students?

1.

What is the University policy regarding the future 
centre of social activities of the student body, 
having in mind the discussions which have taken 
place regarding the possible combination of the 
Union and Strathcona Hall in a new location?

2.

Will the new Neurological Institute Building as at 
present planned, interfere with the completion of the 
Stadium bowl?

3.
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